
 
Friday 19th January 2024 

  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We trust this letter finds you well. We are thrilled to announce a special lunchtime club tailored for 

those children who are participating in the School's Challenge on the 28 th of April. The Lunchtime 

Running Club aims to foster fitness and well-being among our students, providing a unique opportunity 

for your child to enhance their physical endurance while having fun with their peers.  

 

Details of the club are as follows: 

 

Schedule: 

 

Year 3: Thursday 

Year 4: Tuesday 

Year 5: Friday 

Year 6: Tuesday 

 

Commencement Date: 

 

The club will commence from the week beginning Monday, 22nd January until the week ending Friday 

26th April. 

 

Running Requirement: 

 

Each participant is required to run 15 laps of the Multi -Use Games Area (MUGA) once a week during 

their allocated day. It is essential that your child joins the group going to the MUGA at lunchtime on 

the designated days to complete their laps. 

 

Make-Up Runs: 

 

If your child happens to miss a week, they will need to either run the mile at home or complete 

additional laps over the remaining weeks to catch up. This ensures a consistent level of participation 

and keeps everyone on track. 

 

Payment Information: 

To confirm your child's place in the Schools Challenge, please ensure you have paid the balance of 

£15 on School Money. 

 

Record-Keeping: 

 

We will maintain a central log of the laps your child completes during the club sessions. Additionally, 

there is a log sheet attached to this letter should your child wish to record any miles run at home or 

keep a personal log. 

 

Encouraging physical activity is crucial for the overall development of our students, and we believe 

the Lunchtime Running Club will provide a positive and enjoyable experience for them.  

 

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing your child participate in this exciti ng new 

initiative. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr. Peacock 


